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To:           :    Assistant schools Division superintendent

Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public School Heads
Public School Teachers
Non-Teaching personnel

Subject   :    COLLOQUIUM OF IIUMAN RESOURCE PRACTITIONERS

Date        :    June7, 2023

This  is  in  reference  to  the  letter  of invitation  from  Cyril-Nathan  SM.
Eamiguel,  Director  IV  of the  Civil  Service  Commission  Region XI,  re:  Colloquium  of
Human Resource Practitioners on June 29-30, 2023 at a hotel in Davao City.

The participants are the ofricials and staff whose functions are directly
related    to    leadership    and    human    resource    management    and   development.
Participation to the event will entail a registration fee of Php6,000.00 per participant.
A certificate of Completion of sixteen ( 16) leadership and management training hours
will be given to participants who have successfully completed the whole event.

All other details of the said activity are found in the enclosures for ready
reference.

For the dissemination and information.
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Enclosed: As stated
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Roxas Street cor.  Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City 8002
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MELANIE P. ESTACIO, PhD, CESO VI
OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education Digos City Division
Roxas Street, Digos City, Davao del Sur

Dear  Dr. Estacio-.

The Civil Service Commission Regional Office Xl will conduct a Colloquium Of Human
F\esource  Practihii®ners  with  a  theme   ``HR  For`^rard.-   Navigating  the  Changing
Landscape of Human Resotunce" on June 29eo, 2023 at a hotel in Davao Cfty.

This year's Colloquium of Human Resource Practitioners will foous and explore the latest
trends, challenges, and best practices in human resource management. With the rapidly
evolving   landscape   Of  work,   HR   professionals   are   facing   new   opportunities   and
complexities, and this Colloquium aims to provide insights and strategies to navI.gate the
future Of Human Resource and to empower HR professionals to lead and drive positive
change in their organizations that will foous on forward-thinking HR strategies, innovative
approaches to talent management, and emerging HR trends that will shape the future of
worit.   The   Colloquium   will   have   major   tracks   and   topics   that   will   empower   HR
professionals to stay ahead  in the evolving worid of work and  drive  positive change at
various levels - Personal, Organizational and Societal.

In  this  regard,  we would  like to  invite you,  your officiais and  staff whose functions  are
directly  related  to  leadership  and  human  resouroe  management  and  development.
Participation to the event will entail an investment cost of Php6, 000.00 per participant.

Registration is on a first come-first served basis via the following link: bit.iv/RF{oHRP.
A Certificate Of Completion for sixteen  (16) leadership and  management training  hours
will be given to participants who have successfully completed the whole event.

For further details and information, you may coordinate with  Mr. Mtrho Can/o H. Buff of
the Human Resource Division-CSC ROxl through our telephone number (082) 299-1724;
mobile number 0991 -395-2018, or you may directly coordinate with the CSC Field Office
near your jurisdiction.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

HRDlsoy
Fn:COLLOQUIUM:invife4.28.2023
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